
From: Peter Doherty
To: mike murray
Subject: Piping Plover chicks
Date: 07/22/2010 05:50 PM

Greetings, Mike:  
Hope that your summer is going as smoothly as possible.  Here is a link which you will be interested in
concerning the death of two PIPL chicks on a beach on Long Island, NY.
http://abclocal.go.com/wabc/story?section=news%2Flocal&id=7567552
 
Best regards, Peter

Peter Doherty
leasttern@hotmail.com
214-B 84th Street
Virginia Beach, VA 23451
757-470-0774 (cell)
757-321-0255 (local)

0027634

mailto:leasttern@hotmail.com
mailto:leasttern@hotmail.com
mailto:mike_murray@nps.gov
mailto:mike_murray@nps.gov
http://abclocal.go.com/wabc/story?section=news%2Flocal&id=7567552
http://abclocal.go.com/wabc/story?section=news%2Flocal&id=7567552
mailto:leasttern@hotmail.com
mailto:leasttern@hotmail.com



